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Maths –Applying skills learnt earlier in the year to problem solving and investigative 

work, with the aim of looking at the use of maths in life. 

Geography and PSHE – We will start our new topic by understanding what 

Climate Change and Sustainable living means. 

 

Science – Continuing to learn about evolution and inheritance; the way in which creatures adapt to their 

environment and the discoveries and theories of Charles Darwin. 

English Continuing to use English in all areas of the curriculum, also a specific interest in poetry. Moving 

onto studying Girl of Ink and Stars. 

History 

Time to consider the significance of the Battle of Hastings, by examining the strategies employed at 

this strategic event; ready for our visit to the site of the battle during our Windmill Hill Trip. 

 

Design - We will be beginning work as designers, in the style of Vivienne Westwood.  

The children will be planning to reinvent an article of clothing. Soon they will bring 

 home a copy of their design brief. We hope that you can support their design by 

 supplying an old piece of clothing, plus some materials, which can be reused.  

 A visit to charity shops would be ideal! 

 

PE - The children have been preparing for the Summer Sports Days; in addition to participating in KS2 

activities, some children will be running a number of the KS1 events and offering support to the younger 

children. Also, following a brief course in Urban Freestyle Dancing 

 

 

                    WINDMILL HILL  

As we are finalising details with PGL, please make sure all 

paperwork and payments are up to date? This includes the 

medical / dietary forms, which are coming to you this 

weekend, please return as quickly as possible. Further details 

will be sent out over the next couple of weeks. 

 

 

Finally, congratulations to                                      

all those children who                                    

participated in the Maypole                 

celebrations prior to half term                      

– you were amazing and did yourselves 

proud – thank you, for all your effort and 

hard work in practising! 

 
Chessington 

A massive thank you to Mrs Clark and 

her stationery shop; all the volunteer 

shop assistants also deserve 

congratulations, for their diligent work 

over the year, which enabled this 

fabulous trip. The sun shone and the 

smiles were beaming! 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                    
                                 

Don’t forget to look up and 

get involved. 

 

https://www.wildlifetrus

ts.org/30-days-wild 
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